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Thank you Mr. coordinator  for providing un with this non-paper on the funding 

of  the ISU, as well as for your efforts. 

Indeed, I had a question rather than an intervention in this regard, but it was 

eloquently raised by our distinguished Mexican colleague.  

We would be grateful to know how this proposal of “opting out”, although 

looking attractive as a solution for the issues at hand, would work in the future, 

and how could we ensure predictable funding for the ISU, if we were not sure 

who and who is not paying here? 

I thank you. 

 

 


